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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0251  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 19, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve second extension to agreement for general engineering 

aviation consultant services – 696-10136 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a one-year extension to agreement 
for general engineering aviation consultant services with Kimley-Horn and Associates, 
Inc. and authorize the execution of the extension.  
 
Background 
The initial three-year agreement was approved by the City Commission on May 5, 2009. 
The first extension and amendment was approved by the City Commission on April 17, 
2012. In accordance with agreement terms this extension is the last extension option. 
 
Resource Impact 
Funding for these services will be from individual projects when services are contracted 
through individual task orders subject to the availability of funds. 
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 - Second Extension Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
 
 

 
Prepared by: Rick Andrews, Procurement Specialist II 
 Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:  Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility 


